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Extension of postpartum coverage for eligible HUSKY Health 
members 
 
Postpartum coverage for eligible HUSKY A members will be extended from two 
months to a full 12 months, effective April 1, 2022.  HUSKY B members will also 
be eligible for 12 months of postpartum coverage (excluding members in the new 
HUSKY B Prenatal group).  While we update our systems, members who deliver 
or have a due date prior to April 23, 2022, will initially receive a two-month 
postpartum extension under the pregnancy medical coverage group.  Members 
will receive a separate notice confirming the additional coverage at the end of 
April 2022.   
 
During the extended postpartum period, members will have access to full 
Medicaid or CHIP coverage, not simply maternity or pregnancy-related services.  
 
A provider bulletin will be forthcoming detailing more information.  Please 
continue to monitor the Connecticut Medical Assistance Program (CMAP) Web 
site at www.ctdssmap.com for more information.    
 

New Prenatal Coverage & Extended Postpartum Coverage (ct.gov) 
 

https://www.ctdssmap.com/
https://portal.ct.gov/HUSKY/New-Prenatal-Coverage-and-Extended-Postpartum-Coverage

